
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   

Week 6 Term 2 - 2019 
 
Good afternoon (And a special hello to Joe Lochery) – An avid reader of our newsletter and all 

those others out there who have a “peek”! 

This week has seen a return to routine in all classrooms, now that NAPLAN has concluded. Now we 

look forward to getting the results back, as yet another guide has to how we are progressing as a 

school. We did so well last year, I have my fingers crossed! The next item on the agenda 

is the Attitude to School Survey, commonly referred to as the Student Survey. This is the 

first of the 3 key surveys / data collections for the year. The remaining surveys, the staff 

and parent surveys, usually occur during August and September. Yesterday all the Grade 5 and 6 

children completed the online survey and had the opportunity to give their “voice” to all sorts of 

topics. For example, safety in the school, connectedness to staff and learning, amount of input 

they can have in classroom curriculum and presentations and more. In 2018 we had a significant 

increase in all areas, so I am looking forward to the results in 2019. 

 

Assembly last Monday was all about recognising “Reconciliation week”, through a  

special presentation. We welcome Jane Mitchell from IConnect to reflect on what  

Reconciliation Week means to her. Jane’s key message was about all of us needing to 

walk together as Australians. Brad Kenny (KESO) has been working with classrooms to 

ensure that the children are all exposed to the concepts around reconciliation.  

 

All grade 5/6 students are involved in the Winer Sports program tomorrow – Soccer, 

Football, T-Ball and Netball. (I hope that they all have a really warm coat and  

beanie!) This is a full day event down at Paynesville and I wish all students a great 

day and I am confident that they will represent our school well. We will be up against 

all the other schools in our area, so Good Luck!  

 

Something to Ponder: I  have been working w ith a group of teachers in the Network who 

have been recognised as having leadership potential, perhaps even leading a school in 

the future. We discussed who you have admired as great leaders, and why, what were 

the qualities or characteristics that made them a great leader? Mine: Nelson Mandela, 

no surprises there! Who would yours be and why? 
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Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

May: 
Thur 30th: District Winter Sports 
 
June: 
Fri 7th: Report Writing Day - No School for Students 
 
Mon 10th: Queens Birthday Public Holiday 
Thur 13th: Region Cross Country Lardner Park 
 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

June: 
Thur 20th: School Council Meeting 6:00pm 
Fri 21st: Student Led Conferences  
 
Wed 26th: Whole school Dental Visit 
Thur 27th: School Reports Distributed 
Fri 28th: Last Day Term 2 Early Finish 2:15pm 

 
 
 

754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Talk Soon 
Trudie Nagle 
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Happy Holidays 



CSEF (Camps Sports and Excursion Fund): 
I would just like to remind families (especially those new to our school) who hold a current Health 
Care or Pension card, to fill out a CSEF form at the office. This entitles each child in your care to 
$125.00 which the school can use towards any camps, sporting events or excursions/incursions. 
This is not related to the Drought Assistance package and needs to be applied for before June. 
Please see the office staff if you are unsure of your application status.   

 
Head Lice: 
Even though the colder weather is now here we are still having outbreaks of head lice 
throughout the school. Please remember to check your child/children’s hair regularly as 
this is the best way to avoid further spread.  
 
 
 

Smoking around the school: 
We would again just like to remind parents/carers that smoking is not permitted within 
4 meters of the school boundary.  
 
Earn and Learn Stickers: 

Our school is again participating in the Woolworths Earn and Learn promotion.  
For every $10.00 you spend you will be given a sticker. You can either place the  
stickers in the 754 Primary School collection box at the front of the Woolworths store or 
alternatively you can bring the stickers to school and place them in the collection box at 
the office. 
 

 
District Winter Sports: 
Tomorrow all grade 5/6 students will be heading to Paynesville primary school for the District  
Winter sports. School uniform should be worn with appropriate footwear (sneakers). Please  
remember to pack a jumper, drink bottle, lunch and snacks for the day as well as a raincoat. 
Paynesville Primary School will also have food available at their canteen, a menu was sent home 
attached to permission forms last week.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Book Donations: 
Thank you to Dan Lambert, Tamara Lawrence and Madeleine Love for donating 
more books to our school. We are still accepting book donations for our classroom 
libraries so feel free to deliver them to the school office at any time.  

 
 
 
Art Room News: 
The art room are now looking for donations of empty and clean tin cans  
(baked beans etc.) as students are now moving onto making wind chimes. Thank you 
to everyone who donated bottle tops. Take a look at a few of the designs that were 
made from the bottle tops on the next page.  
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Tree of Life  
Group 

 
 
 

Tree of Life 

 

This program involves encouraging young 
people to draw their own Tree of Life, 
where they get to talk about their  
roots/culture (where they come from), their 
skills and knowledge, their hopes and 
dreams, and the special people in their 
lives. Participants then join their trees into 
a ‘forest of life’.  
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Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: Skye Newman for being respectful. Skye sits up beautifully on the floor, listens to 
instructions, tries her best all of the time and has delightful manners. Well done Skye, we are very 
proud of you! 
  
1 /2 A: Zailee Ramsay for taking responsibility of her own learning during maths.   

  
1/2 B: Jax Balmer for always trying in all of his learning, especially w riting. Jax has 
tried so hard to improve in his writing. He has been practising sounding out his words and writing 
on the baseline. Well done Jax.    
        
3/4 A:   
 
3/4 B: Tahlia Newman has listened and sat quietly to her teachers and peers, even 
when there are distractions around her. She has also shown respect by being at school  
consistently. Keep up the great work!   
     
3/4 C: Avril-Lee Winfield, thank you for always respecting our learning environment 
and being ready to learn.        
 
5/6 A: Mia Maki-Small initiated a way she could catch up w ith the time needed to  
complete her writing. She showed responsibility and courage with presenting her ideas to the class. 

   
5/6 B: Jasmin Van Der Heyden this week you’ve had to be resilient without your glasses. You 
have done a great job at keeping positive and not getting frustrated with the situation. Yes, it was 
an unfortunate event however you worked hard during reading time, NAPLAN, writing and maths.  
 
5/6 C: Hugo Stannus you have demonstrated responsibility by taking your learning  
seriously and focusing on the work required. You have done some great work in Maths in our 
measurement unit.  You have searched out answers to your problems, been persistent and have 
made great progress with the topic. Well Done! 
  

Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Mondays 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

 

Snacks are available in the canteen at first break, prices start at 50cents 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour.  



 There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 
 There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour.  



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    



   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 


